
Enfield Energy Committee Meeting Minutes 
"To identify energy savings for the Town and energy savings opportunities for 
the community". 

Our current goal is to reduce the Town's total energy consumption by 25% 
(relative to the 2007 baseline data) by the end of the 2011 calendar year. 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2011, Time: 5:15 PM 
Location: Community Building meeting room, 
Enfield, NH 

I Call to order 
Attending: Wendell, Richard, Bo, Kim, Charlie, Larry 

II Approval of minutes 

Meeting Minutes, March 22, 2010 (please review) 
* Approved. 

III Public Comment 
Mike McCrory came for the first half of the meeting in order to discuss the 
energy objectives. 

IV Old Business 

Enfield's Energy Policy chapter for Master Plan 
Review the Energy Objectives and see if we can agree 
Energy Objectives discussion 

-- Action: Everyone add examples to the objectives (use the link above to the 
Energ Objectives) - Kim should make this available on the website 

Whitney Hall Audit, highlights 
Meeting with Selectmen 
Walk through with Martin's Mechanicals 
-- Maybe Dickenson; ARC 802-222-9255 (brian) 
PD Electrical usage - latest update 



[Any updates on items below?] 

Library geo-thermal analysis Q&A (update from Bo), letter of recommendation 
(Steve), research for grants (Kim) 
List of Enfield people with renewable energy projects 

Energy Committee ideas for Enfield's 250th 
Solar Roller (solar power demonstration trailer/float) 
Bike blenders? PA system? Signage and info on our new LED lights. 
Possible boat trailer from Charlie has a 4x8 sheet of plywood 
Everyone - please put in a few minutes thought on the 250th so if there are 
things we can actually do, we will start working on them. 
Alternative transportation ideas in the parade 
Info/display on Veteran's Park lighting 
DPW Lighting audit (National Grid)? 
-- Wendell - asked the GEM guy if we could use his car in the parade; maybe 
an electric boat for that boat parade 
-- Kim - can we borrow the blender bike for our parade? How about a camp 
system 
-- Larry offered to get some large signs done (vinyl) 
Press release for Lighting grant 
-- Kim will provide summary of energy savings for this press release 
Shaker bridge project lighting update 

V New Business 

* Mike McCrory brought info on the "Commute Green Challenge" 

There is $1500 in the budget for the energy committee for 2011. 

SERG Energy Committee Roundtable - Thur, May 26th, 5:30-8:30pm 
Grand opening of the Enfield Energy Emporium - coming up in June! 

VI Other Items 

Next meeting, Tues, May 24, 2011 

List of Accomplishments: 



Tracking Enfield buildings energy usage, electrical, fossil fuels, vehicles 
Google map of streetlights 
No Idling signs around town 
MEAP grant for Energy analysis and audit of Whitney Hall 
level 1 energy audit report complete, 3/15/11 
Energy Policy audit for Enfield 
ARRA grant ($19,000) for Veteran's park and Main St lighting upgrades 
Installed and saving money - 3/12/11 

VII Adjournment 


